
May High School Community Service Day Cleanup 
On May 22nd about 50 high school students participated in a roadside cleanup covering common litter trouble spots. Despite the fact that 
we had held our annual roadside cleanup less than a month before, the students (only some of whom appear in the photographs below) 
collected 23 bags of trash and recyclables, plus the usual mix of odds and ends. We’re so grateful to the students and staff who made this 
effort possible, helping to -- 

KEEP LEE CLEAN! 
 


